MEMORANDUM TO THE HOLLYWOOD CITY COMMISSION

FROM: EMERALD HILLS SAFETY ENHANCEMENT DISTRICT BOARD



Accomplishments of the Board for 2024
 
We successfully recruited one new board member – Larry Muzamel
 
The police patrols have proven effective in creating a safer community.  To enhance the security of the district, this year we licensed and installed Flock Safety license plate readers (LPRs), which provide Hollywood Police Department with notifications and direct access to the 24/7 feed from the 6 LPRs placed at key points of ingress to the district.  They provide Hollywood PD with an analytical tool to track bad actors passing through the district.  

We have balanced our budget and provided all requested information for the city to complete its audit. 

We are happy to report, based upon the information provided to us by the Hollywood Police Department, our district had significantly less crime than in the surrounding areas.
 
 
The Boards mission or purpose
 
To supplement the services of the Hollywood Police Dept by providing enhanced safety of our community including police patrols, and now active monitoring via license plate readers.
 
 
Goals and objectives for 2025
  
To continue coordination with the police detail leader to provide effective police patrols.
  
Evaluate operational hours of the patrol and work with the Hollywood Police Department concerning the needs of the community. 
 
Expected accomplishments or special achievements.
 
Enhanced security for the community by working with the detail leader to provide the best and most effective police patrol coverage.
 
 
Define any issues.
 
Continuing to address the concerns of the community through implementation of the website to enhance communication and to continue mailings to keep the community updated. 

Engage new community members through enhanced communication.
 
Attendance report
 
In 2024 the board convened 8 times.
 
 


